
 

      
 
 

11th July 2023 

 
Dear parents, 

 

Following on from our Ofsted Inspection on the 6th and 7th June 2023, I am now able to provide you with 

a copy of the final report. 

 

We are delighted that the inspectors have recognised that Briercliffe Primary School is a welcoming 

community where children feel happy and safe, and where we have high aspirations and high 

expectations for all our children. 

 

You will see that the inspectors have identified a number of areas around our curriculum that need to be 

developed further. Prior to the inspection, these were areas that had already been swiftly highlighted by 

Miss Ramsbottom. These areas had been discussed with the governing body and our school advisor 

and steps have already begun to ensure the improvements are in place quickly. 

 

Our Key Stage 2 results, that have been published today, show the improvements that have already 

been made this year, with the percentage of children achieving the expected standard in reading 

increasing by 21%. 

 

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to speak to Miss Ramsbottom. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

K. Heseldon     J.M.Ramsbottom 

Karl Heseldon     Joanne Ramsbottom 

Chair of Governors    Headteacher 
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